Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Rick Frieseke <rfrieseke@fecinc.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:19 AM

To: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

Cc: nrobbins@mlkedcmke.org; Reimer, Mathew

Subject: Re: Five Points Development - Historic Fill (02-41-589558) - Status Update Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jane

This was sent to and completed by us in error.

Cory at Sigma did contact in January to let us know that redevelopment of the site is underway.
Soil removal is scheduled to begin in March.

Rick

On 2/19/2024 1:09 PM, Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR wrote:

Greetings Rick — On 01/09/24 you submitted a Wis. Admin. Code (WAC) NR 700 semi-annual progress
report for the subject site that indicated no activity is occurring at the site. However, the DNR
understands that redevelopment of this site is underway. Do you have any additional updates on this
site’s redevelopment status?

Thank you, Jane

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jane K. Pfeiffer

Hydrogeologist & Project Manager - Remediation & Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

Phone: (414) 435-8021

jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov

@dnr.wi.gov
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Rick Frieseke
Friess Environmental Consulting
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